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25 August 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Taking Pictures, Changing Lives Foundation partner with charities and NGOs who work 
with some of the most under-represented communities on earth. Our global team of 
photographers, filmmakers and writers use creativity as a tool to tell their stories with truth 
and beauty and help them deliver real change. 
 
We have photographed for the Home for Hope Foundation early this year, documenting the 
distribution of lifesaving vitamins and medical care in communities suffering from intestinal 
worms. Intestinal worms are a cause of malnutrition in many districts across Rwanda.  
 
Our photographs were effective on many levels. They show people that they can trust the 
Home for Hope Foundation and the Rwandan Ministry of Health as they see other families 
and children being treated. The images also raise awareness for the great need there is to 
support their health work and help end malnutrition in Rwanda. 
  
Here are a selection of photos taken on this visit: https://adobe.ly/30HuxZl 
 
We will continue to partner with Home for Hope Foundation as the projects they are able to 
support grows.  
  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Adam Dickens 
Founder 
The Taking Pictures, Changing Lives Foundation 
 
Phone: +44 7796 270 823 
Email: adam@changinglives.photo 
  
 


